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The Taco Project opens second location in	 new Boyce	 Thompson	 Center 

The	 Taco	 Project, a	 Mexican	 restaurant based	 out of Tarrytown, officially	 opened	 
its 	second 	location in 	the 	Boyce 	Thompson 	Center	in 	Yonkers 	on 	August 	21.	The 

Taco	 Project offers traditional Mexican	 cuisine	 — primarily	 a	 variety	 of street 
tacos	 and	 burritos	 — in a 	casual 	dining 	space.	The 	official 	grand 	opening 	on 	the 

new restaurant took	 place August 29, with	 the co-owners	 of The	 Taco	 Project, 
Yonkers City officials, and representatives from Simone Development Companies 
(who 	developed 	the 	center)	in 	attendance. The restored	 Boyce Thompson	 Center, 
located on the	 site	 of the	 former	 Boyce	 Thompson Institute, officially opened May 

23. The	 center is now offering	 85,000	 square	 feet	 of space	 for restaurants, retail, 
businesses, medical practices and banking. In addition	 to	 The	 Taco	 Project, 
Starbucks, Japanese	 sushi restaurant	 ISO, and	 Italian	 restaurant	 Fortina	 have	 also	 
leased space	 in the	 center. 


